

Darren Cooper Via email

1 March 2019

Dear Mr Cooper

Re: Freedom of Information Request - Data Protection

I am now able to provide the following information in response to your recent Freedom of Information request which asked:

Who is your Data Protection Officer? Janine White

If you have employed an 'external' data protection officer when is their contract up for renewal? n/a

What is the Annual cost of this service? n/a

How many breaches have you reported to the ICO since the 25th Of May?

Have your staff received data protection training? Yes

What was the date of your last health and safety inspection? June 2017

Who was responsible for conducting this check? External consultant

In the event that you are not satisfied with this response, please write to the Director of Governance at the address below, who will reply within ten working days. Further to this process, you can also contact the Information Commissioner, who will investigate the case at her discretion, at the address below:

FoI Compliance Team (complaints)
Wycliffe House
Water Lane
Wilmslow
Cheshire
SK9 5AF

Yours sincerely

Liz Dawson

Head of Governance

E. Dowson.